SJM2002

Mailaga, 14 February 2002

i Dear Prof. M. Gémez,
Thank you for your participation in the “International Conference on
Jordan structures 2002” which were held at Universidad de Malaga during the
period 11-14 February 2002.

This is to confirm that you gave a talk entitled

“Fountain-Gould left orders in alternative rings”
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